
District 5 Report for May Assembly 

District 5 held its 2nd District Meeting on March 28. Out of 33 groups, we had 23 voting GR’s and 10 

visitors at our meeting.  To date, we have visited 12 groups and are encouraged by what we are seeing. 

We have managed to get 2 new Group Representatives by making these visits; and, they are both 

attending the May Assembly!  We set up an Insurance Task Force to handle the Certificate of Liability 

issues and will pass that information on at a later date.   Our District Picnic is scheduled for May 17, our 

Gratitude Luncheon is November 7, and our Holiday Party is December 12.  For more information, check 

out our amazing website at www. nfldistrict5.com/.   

 Public Outreach has contacted 14 media outlets, the jails and sheriff’s office websites, and AA 

intergroup offices  throughout Pasco, Hernando and Citrus Counties with press releases that contained 

meeting list, web link, program description and Info Line number. 

Our Alateen Coordinator is trying to start a meeting at one of the schools in the Lecanto area.  District 5 

donated $250.00 for scholarships to send 2 teens to the Alateen Conference in Ft. Lauderdale this June. 

All GRs were asked to take the current Service Manual to the last District Meeting.  Our exceedingly 

astute Literature Coordinator saw a perfect opportunity and managed to sell 5 Service Manuals that day.  

Isn’t our Higher Power amazing? 

Looking forward to seeing all of you at the Assembly next week! 

Love in Service, 

Lou Daigle, District Representative 

Janet F, AISL 


